
From: Snarski, Joanne (EFSEC)
To: EFSEC mi Comments
Subject: FW: Cypress creek
Date: Friday, June 9, 2023 2:35:17 PM

Joanne Snarski
Energy Facility Site Specialist
360.485.1675
Joanne.Snarski@EFSEC.WA.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Virginia Fitzpatrick <virginiaf51@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, June 9, 2023 2:19 PM
To: Snarski, Joanne (EFSEC) <joanne.snarski@efsec.wa.gov>
Subject: Cypress creek

External Email

Dear Ms Snarski,

I am opposed to the large scale solar project proposed in Klickitat County. I don’t believe it is in accordance with
the current land use laws. I think it’s a travesty to turn beautiful areas into large solar farms because it’s convenient
for a company to hook into the grid at a particular place.
I also am concerned about the battery storage units there has been several fires in different states at these facilities.
The windmill projects came in with big promises too. The windmill blades cannot be recycled and are being buried
in some places after their 20-25 year life span. From my research we will face the same problems with recycling the
solar panels when their life span is over.
Please note also note my opposition.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
Virginia Fitzpatrick

Sent from my iPhone
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